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 ñMy neighborôs material 
needs are my spiritual needs,ò 
said 19th-century theologian Isra-
el Salanter. In other words, when 
someone else suffers hunger and 
poverty, when people endure a 
natural disaster and lack shelter, 
when another human being is 
sick or injured ð in all such cas-
es, God calls us to action. And 

God knows that whatever we do to meet those material 
needs will meet our spiritual needs at the same time. 
 
 It might be our spiritual need to expand our hori-
zons into neighborhoods, cultures or situations where 
weôre uncomfortable. We might need to grow in love for 
people different from us. By serving others, we might 
find our own sagging spirits nurtured with a sense of 
well-being or even joy. And as we reach out to help, 
surely weôll notice others doing the same thing, and our 
spiritual need for renewed faith will be met.  

  
 

ðHeidi Mann , February 2018 
Newsletternewsletter.com 

Meeting Needs 
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Wednesday Night Meals 
The Cubs and Boys Scouts of Cold Springs UMC are 
fundraising for their various events/trips and they will 
be sponsoring the meals.  Check your weekly bulletin for 
the menu.  Meals will be served from 5:30pmð7:00pm.  
Please indicate on the weekly attendance sheet or call 
the church office (adminassist@coldspringsumc.org or 
704-782-1811) by noon on Mondays to sign up.   

For several years, United Methodist Women 
have made and donated Easter Baskets to Mt. 
Pleasant Food Ministry.  We would like to col-
lect enough supplies to make 60 baskets this 
year.  We need to have them ready by Sunday, 
February 25.  If you would like to help, below 
is a list of items needed or a monetary donation 
will be used to purchase these items.  Collec-
tion boxes will be in the back hall or donations 

should be marked as UMW Easter Basket project and placed in the 
offering or given to church office.  Thank you for giving to the chil-
dren of our community.  For additional information or questions, 
contact Annette Hammill (704)279-3697. 
 
Needed items:  individually wrapped candy, stickers, pencils, glue 
sticks, toothbrushes, bubbles, small party-favor toys, etc. 
 
For uniformity, monetary donations will be used to purchase:  bas-

kets, small stuffed animals, chocolate crosses, crayons, and plastic 

eggs. 

The board of Trustees needs your help to en-
sure proper maintenance of our buildings and 
grounds.  We appreciate any notification on 
areas, structures or items that need repair or 
replacement.  If you have any concerns 
please call the church office at 704-782-1811 
or email Angela at adminassist@coldspringsumc.org and she 
will contact the Trustees.  This central line of communication 
will allow the committee to have better oversight of all that 
needs to be done and provides documentation for the church 
in respect to ongoing projects. 

mailto:adminassit@coldspringsumc.org
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Here is a 
list of our 
current 
college 

students.  Send them a card 
every now and then to let them 
know they arenôt forgotten! 
 
Kaleb Kluttz  
289 Ambling Way  
Apt. 1117 
Boone, NC 28607 
 
Alisha Leonard 
289 Ambling Way  
Apt. 922C 
Boone, NC 28607 
 
Ty Pruitt  
245 Memorial Dr.  
Suite 8232 
Cullowhee, NC 28723 
 
Sara Gainey 
1065 Duchess Dr 
Mt. Pleasant NC 28124 
 
Anthony Stewart 
5102 One University Dr. 
Pembroke, NC 28372 
 
Madison Moore 
4817 Mt. Pleasant Rd. 
Rockwell, NC 28138 
 
Hunter Moore 
4817 Mt. Pleasant Rd. 
Rockwell, NC 28138 
 
Sydney Howell 
5500 Historic Springs 
Concord, NC 28025 

M.Y. Heart's ministry is collect-
ing supplies to make blessing 
bags for the homeless.  These 
items include such things as 
pocket Bibles, travel shampoos, 
conditioners, soap, and other 
necessities. A green bin is locat-
ed under the mailboxes in the 
hallway behind the sanctuary 
and in the narthex.  A list of oth-
er items are located on the flyer 
at these collection bins.  If you 
have questions about this new 
outreach, email Julie Love at 
jaxandcb@yahoo.com. 

COMMUNITY BREAKFAST :   

February 3 @ 6:30 -10:00 am 

 
Please join the UMM 

and UMW the first 

Saturday in each 

month for the 

òCommunity Break-

fast.ó  You will be 

blessed with great 

fellowship.  Extra 

help is always welcome! 

mailto:jaxandcb@yahoo.com
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PRAYER STEEPLE FUND  

  Given by:  Aaron & Pat Misenheimer 

  Given by:  Charles Page SS Class 

  Given by:  Ray & Barbara Bost 

 In Memory of Bill Swaringen 

  Given by:  Terry & Dean Bowers 

  Given by:  Bill Barnhardt 

 In Memory of Dennis Gainey 

  Given by:  Bill Barnhardt 

 In Memory of Wright & Bonnie Bost 

  Given by:  Ray & Barbara Bost 

 In Honor of T. J. & Lillian Overbay 

  Given by:  Bill Barnhardt 

BUDGET FUND  

 In Memory of Bill Swaringen 

  Given by:  Loy & Sherry Ingold 

 In Memory of Bobbie Cook 

  Given by:  Bill & Vergie Krimminger 

  Given by:  Mike & Lynne Helms 

BUILDING FUND  

 In Memory of Bill Swaringen 

  Given by:  Bill & Vergie Krimminger 

  Given by:  Johnny & Paula Faggart 

  Given by:  Ruth Beane & Lisa Wade 

  Given by:  Eric Jones 

  Given by:  Mike & Lynne Helms 

  Given by:  T. J. & Lillian Overbay 

  Given by:  The Swaringen Family Trust 

  Given by:  Kimbleõs Food by Design 

  Given by:  Elizabeth Swaringen & John White 

MISSIONS FUND  

 In Honor of T. J. & Lillian Overbay 

  Given by:  Carol Barnhardt 

MT. PLEASANT BIBLE TEACHING ASSN.  

 In Honor of Tillie Heintz 

  Given by:  Terry & Dean Bowers 

UMYF  

 In Memory of Bill Swaringen 

  Given by:  H. L. & Kim Clay 

CEMETERY FUND  

 In Memory of Bill Swaringen 

  Given by:  Don & Dianne Ayscue and family 

M.Y. HEARTõS MINISTRY 

  Given by:  Ray & Barbara Bost 

Gifts & Memorials 
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There is a new Mailbox on the church 
grounds, but it is not for US Mail or Personal 
Mail ï The mailbox is located at the Historic 
Spring for the many people who come daily 
from Cabarrus County and neighboring areas 
to fill their jugs and containers full of spring 
water and ask about the history of the 
spring.  Three pages of information ñThe His-
toric Spring, Brush Arbor, Revivals, and 
Camp Meetingsò, with a daily devotional at-
tached, is available in the mailbox.  A special 
thank-you to Brenda Long, member of the 
Committee on History and Records, for being 
in charge of the project; Larry Craven, a fairly new member of our 
church and a new member of the Trustees, for placing the mailbox at 
the spring; and to Lindsey Love for doing the lettering on the mail-
box.  If you would like to  have a copy of the ñHistory of the Springò, 
please see Church Historian Barbara Bost 

Cold Springs Preschool is open for 
registration for the 2017-2018 

school year. We have a wonderful, 
caring preschool and would love the 

opportunity to have your 1-5 year 
old enrolled. A registration form is 
on our website coldspringsumc.org, 

then click the preschool tab. Please 
call 704-782-1875 and Carol Hendry, the Preschool Direc-

tor, will be happy to schedule a tour or answer questions.  


